A gas detector can be a life-saving device and it is crucial to have it inspected and
calibrated. Entering contaminated areas such as confined spaces or wells, with a
faulty gas detector that does not indicate the actual values, can be fatal.

Under normal circumstances, our gas detector suppliers recommend calibration
and inspection according to regional standards or the industry’s ‘best practice’.
We usually recommend calibration of your gas detectors at least once every 12
months.

Calibration and maintenance control of portable gas detectors.
Calibration and inspection of stationary gas detectors.
Replacement of defective and worn-out sensors.

Gas detector repair.

Please be aware that in order to keep the guarantee of sensors, rechargeable batter-
ies, cabinets and electronics, the gas detectors must undergo an annual maintenance
check as well, which we naturally carry out at the same occasion.

If you have any questions regarding Safety Safety for your gas detector, please
contact our Service- & Production Coordinator, Simon Larsen, on e-mail
sla@icmsafety.com.

TOGETHER WE PREVENT




